
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 18th November 2018 
2nd Sunday before Advent 

 

 

Get Connected 
 
 

Welcome to St John’s 
If you are new we hope you enjoy the service.  Do collect a welcome pack which 
contains information about all that goes on at St John’s.  At the 10:00am service you 
can go to the welcome desk near the door where someone will be available to 
answer any questions you may have. 
 
Please also introduce yourself to a member of the team as you leave the church. 
 
 

 
 

New Church Warden Needed 
After 8-years of dedicated service Nick Buckley has asked to step down as 
churchwarden.  Nick will step down at the Annual Church Meeting on the 29th April 
but will continue as warden until then. 
 
Nick has been a great support and encouragement to me since my arrival at St 
John’s in July 2015 and I am sure you will all want to join me in thanking him for 
serving this church so faithfully. 
 
We will now begin the process of finding a replacement.  If you think you might be 
interested in becoming our next churchwarden or would just like to know more 
please have a word with Nick, Steve O’Neill or me. 
 
Every blessing, 
 
Steve 
 
  

Church Office:01303 246422          admin@stjohnsfolkestone.org 
                                                    www.stjohnsfolkestone.org 
                                    facebook.com/St John’s Church Folkestone 

                                                    twitter.com/@StJohnsChurchFS 

This Evening - Worship@6 
A time of informal prayer and praise in the hall. 
 
Thank You 
The Open Doors retiring collection amounted to a wonderful £337.85.   
A big thank you to all who donated.  There are still some “polaroid” photo 
prayer cards available at the Open Doors display area if you would like to 
pray for an individual or several suffering Christians.  Robert Grieve. 
 
Love In A Box 
Just a reminder that all the boxes need to be in today as Mustard Seed are 
picking them up on Tuesday 20th.  Thank you. Phoebe Moffatt 
 
Christmas Fair 
The annual Christmas Fair at Grace Taylor Hall will held be on Thursday 22nd 
November from 10:00am – 12:00noon.  Many Christmas gifts etc will be 
available.  All welcome.  Frances Morgan. 
 
 

 
 
Book Stall 
Our book stall is near the welcome desk, please feel free to browse through 
these books.  Any that you would like to buy or borrow please take and if you 
would like to donate a pound or more to church funds, please leave in the slot. 
Any books you have and would like to donate or for further information please 
see Gill Sinden.  Thank you. 
 
Prayer Chain 
If you would like to request prayer through the Prayer Chain for yourself or 
others (no names need be mentioned) please contact Ruth Jones, email:  

admin@stjohnsfolkestone.org 
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What’s on this week.............. 

 

Monday 19th November 
 

Tuesday 20th November 

8:30am Morning Prayer, Church Hall 
 
7:15pm PCC 
 

2:00pm Craft Club (1st Tuesday each 
month, Term Time), Grace Taylor Hall 

Wednesday 21st November Thursday 22nd November 

8:30am Staff Meeting, Church Hall 
 
2:00pm Primetime, Church Hall 
(Term Time) 
 

9:15am Open the Book (Term Time) 
 
1:15pm Twiglets (Toddler Group), 
Church Hall (Term Time) 
 
7:00pm On Fizz (Youth Group), 
Grace Taylor Hall (Term Time) 
 
7:45pm Choir & Musicians’ Practice 
 

Friday 23rd November Saturday 24th November 

5:30pm Brownies, Church Hall 
(Term Time) 
 
7:15pm Guides, Church Hall (Term 
Time) 
 
7:15pm Rangers, Church Hall (Term 
Time) 
 

 

Sunday 25th November – 
Morning 

Sunday 25th November - Evening 

9:15am Worship Service, Grace 
Taylor Hall 
 
10:00am Worship Service and 
children’s groups, Church and Hall 
 

6:00pm Worship@6, Church Hall 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Praying for our Mission Partners 
This week we are praying for JENGA Community Development Outreach. 
JENGA is a pioneering Christian charity based in Mbale, Uganda.  Its heart is 

sustainable development through educated and empowered communities, improving 

the quality of life of the most vulnerable and disadvantaged. JENGA CDO focuses its 

ministry in urban slum communities and rural mountain villages.  A team from St 

John’s will be visiting JENGA CDO in March 2019.  See Rev Jo Purle as St John’s rep. 

 
 
 
Christmas Day Lunch at St Andrew’s Church 
St Andrew’s Church in Cheriton will again be hosting a special lunch for those who 
might otherwise be on their own.  There are various ways in which you can help and 
support this venture, from telling those who might like to come to being involved in 
the team or supporting financially.  Please see the posters for further information.  
You can also contact Anya Goldsack who is running the event at goldsas@live.co.uk 
or on 01303 210620. 
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